NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS

To Receive Public Input and Proposals Regarding Board of Director Division Boundaries

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that, pursuant to California Elections Code Section 22001, the
Board of Directors of Crestline-Lake Arrowhead Water Agency will conduct public hearings
to receive input regarding potential adjustment of Director Division boundaries.

The Public Hearings are scheduled as follows:

DATES: December 2, 2021 and February 3, 2022
TIMES: 2:00 p.m. {both hearings)
LOCATION: 24116 Crest Forest Drive, Crestline, California

The public is invited to attend and/or submit information regarding their Communities of
Interest, and proposed division boundaries for the division boundary adjustment process.
A draft map or maps will not be available until after completion of the initial public
hearing on December 2, 2021.

Questions or input may also be mailed to P.O. Box 3880, Crestline, CA 92325.

A copy of the Agency’s service area and current division boundaries is available on the
Agency’s website at www.clawa.org.
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